
 
 
 
     December 17, 2014 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Hossein G. Hamzehee, Chief 

PRA Licensing Branch 
Division of Risk Assessment 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

 
FROM: David Gennardo, Reliability and Risk Analyst /RA/ 
 PRA Licensing Branch 
 Division of Risk Assessment 
 Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
 
SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF DECEMBER 2, 2014 PUBLIC MEETING TO 

CONTINUE DISCUSSIONS BETWEEN NRC AND INDUSTRY 
PRA TECHNICAL ADEQUACY WORKING GROUPS 

 
 
On December 2, 2014, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff held a 
Category 2 public meeting with the nuclear industry to continue discussions between the 
Probabilistic Risk Assessment (PRA) Technical Adequacy Working Groups.  The purpose 
of the meeting was to engage the industry and public in a discussion of draft deliverables 
associated with the whitepaper to address all the objectives outlined in the Working Group 
Action Plan (available at Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) Accession Number ML14175A196). 
 
The industry provided revised draft input for Objectives 1 and 2, as well as new draft input 
for Objective 3 and the proposed path forward (ADAMS Accession Numbers 
ML14336A077, ML14336A079, and ML14336A089, respectively).  The combined draft 
whitepaper and associated flowchart were not available until after the meeting and are 
available in ADAMS Accession Numbers ML14346A332 and ML14346A334, respectively.  
The meeting notice is available in ADAMS Accession Number ML14318A187. 
 
 
Enclosure: 
List of Attendees 
 
 
CONTACT:  David Gennardo, NRR/DRA 

(301) 415-1119 
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ENCLOSURE 

LIST OF MEETING ATTENDEES 

Name Organization 
Hossein Hamzehee NRC
Nathan Siu NRC 
See-Meng Wong NRC 
Anders Gilbertson* NRC 
David Gennardo NRC 
Victoria Anderson* NEI 
Paul Amico* Hughes Associates 
Ashley Lindeman* EPRI 
Rob Rishel* Duke Energy 
Stanley Levinson* AREVA 
Jim Curry* NuScale  
Bob Fosdick* CNWRA 
Daniel Speaker* CNWRA 
Bob Schmidt* CNWRA 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 

* Participated by teleconference 
 


